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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 7, 2016 
 

Loogootee BMV Branch to Relocate 
 
INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the Loogootee, IN 
branch will relocate effective March 20, 2018. Currently located at 125 Cooper Street, the Loogootee 
branch will move to 129A Cooper Street within the same complex. Days and hours of service will 
remain the same, but the location change will allow the BMV to serve customers more efficiently. 
 
For a complete list of branch locations and hours, or to complete an online transaction, visit 
myBMV.com.  
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